Mission of St. Joan of Arc
3546 Frankford Ave.
Philadelphia, PA 19134
215-535-4641
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Robert Higman

Knights of Columbus

Our Lady of Grace Council #17417
225 Bellevue Ave.

Penndel, PA 19047

January 5, 2024
Dear Bob and Members of Council #17417,

Happy New Year. I hope that you all are well and were able to enjoy the Christmas season with
your family and friends.

I would like to thank you in the name of all the children and families who benefitted from the
extraordinary generosity of the Knights of Coumbus at Christmastime to the Mission of St. Joan
of Arc. Everyone in the neighborhood of Harrowgate is walking around with a coat which was
donated by your organization. They came just in time for the cold weather.

Your willingness to reach out and help others who are struggling is an inspiration for many. I
am sure that you will be blessed for your generosity and compassion.

Be assured of our prayer for you and your intentions during this New Year. May it be filled with
peace, joy, and many blessings.

Please pray for us.

Sincerely,
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S. Linda Lukiewski, SSJ
Pastoral Minister
lindalukiewski@vahoo.com

610-731-5483

The Mission of St. Joan of Arc did not provide any goods or services in exchange for this donation.
Holy Innocents Parish/Mission of St. Joan of Arc EIN. 23-1504145



